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CHETEK-WEYERHAEUSER AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

 

Committee of the Whole Meeting                                   February 8, 2016 

______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Meeting called to order at 5:30 p.m. by Carri Traczyk. 

 

Roll Call        

Haselhuhn, Lentz, Reisner (arrived at 5:33 pm), Traczyk and Springer were present. Bonczyk and Goulette were absent.   

 

Others Present: 

 Mark Johnson, Tammy Lenbom, Linda Zeman, Larry Zeman, Kayla Davis 

 

Motion by Haselhuhn, seconded by Lentz to approve the agenda.  Motion carried.  

 

 Linda Zeman gave an overview of the Balanced Assessment System and a summary of the state and local assessments given 

throughout the year and how they are used to improve instruction.  CWASD’s assessment system consists of multiple 

assessments, which produce comprehensive, credible, and dependable information upon which important decisions can be 

made about students, schools, and districts within a school year and over multiple years. It is important for teachers to have a 

system of assessments because no single assessment can tell us what we need to know about a student’s progress. 

 

Tammy Lenbom presented the first look at the Baird Forecast Model that is used for building the 2016-17 school district 

budget.  There are no staffing reductions being planned for next year.  The model shows the district in positive financial 

standing.   

 

Motion by Lentz, seconded by Reisner to adjourn.   Meeting adjourned at 6:13 p.m. 

 

Natalie Springer, Clerk 


